
GoI withdraws inter-agencies ban on orders for Diaries and Wall Calendars 
and 

Global Print Excellence Awards (GPEA) 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Thanks to painstaking action by the All India Federation of Master Printers (AIFMP) a 
circular (CLICK) has come to get issued on 13/12/2022 by the Ministry of Finance, 
which lifts the ban on printing of calendars which was in place from September 2020 
as an austerity measure due to the COVID pandemic. 
 
The AIFMP is also organising the Global Print Excellence Awards (GPEA) which will be 
held on March 29, 2023, at the JW Marriott, Mumbai. Details, on how to participate, 
brochure, registration form, categories, checklist, entry conditions etc. can get 
accessed here (CLICK). 
  
Printers are requested to send their entries immediately, so that they will reach AIFMP 
on or before 18th January 2023. BMPA members should participate in this prestigious 
global award competition and get recognized for their excellence in printing 
worldwide. Your participation will help make this event a grand success. 
 
Team BMPA takes this opportunity to wish members and their families and businesses 
best wishes over 2023. 
 
Team BMPA 
Let's do more! 
 
 

BMPA invites you to be a PrintSummiteer 

 

https://bmpa.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Printing-of-Calendar-1.pdf
https://gpea.opaindia.in/
https://bmpa.org/ps2023/
https://bmpa.org/ps2023/

